
THE AMERICAN LEGION 

National Headquarters 
 

M E M O R A N D U M  

DATE: December 10, 2013 

TO: Department Adjutants 

FROM: Daniel S. Wheeler 

RE: IRS Update-DD Form 214   

___________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Enclosed is latest IRS information on the DD Form 214 issue. The DD Form 214 is no longer 
absolutely required by the IRS. Various methods of proving eligibility are discussed. 
 
In short, DD Forms 214 are now required only if the agent has any information that casts doubt 
on other methods.  
 
We are having this letter placed on our website. 
 

 
       
   

 DANIEL S. WHEELER 
 National Adjutant 
 
 


